
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to the new academic year at Welland Park Academy! I hope you all enjoyed a restful and 
enjoyable summer break. As we step into this term, I am delighted to report that we’ve had a very positive start. 
Our students have returned with enthusiasm and energy, and it’s wonderful to see everyone settling back into 
their routines so smoothly. 

We have an exciting event coming up that I want to highlight—our Open Evening on Wednesday, 11th 
September. This is a fantastic opportunity for new and prospective parents to meet our dedicated staff, explore 
our facilities, and learn more about our school. 

I look forward to seeing you all soon and to a successful term ahead! 

Best wishes, 

 
Pete Leatherland  
Principal 
 

YEAR 11—PROM  
It may seem quite early to start talking about Prom 2025 but if you ask the 

Prom committee, it is never too early.   

The committee have already had a couple of meetings and have plenty of 

fundraising ideas.  They have to raise all of the funds for their Prom 

themselves and they have a number of events already booked in for 2024/25. 

Their first big event is Lubenham Scarecrow Festival (7th and 8th September).  

They are giving up their weekend to be there and  will be having a book stall, 

a normal tombola and a bottle/can tombola.  They have had may items 

donated and we are hoping to have a fantastic weekend.  Please pop over to 

Lubenham and support them—they will be in marquee 2. 

The committee will also be serving refreshments at our 

Open Evening on Wednesday 11th September 2024.  We 

are looking for donations of cakes and wrapped biscuits 

(similar to Kit Kat, Club etc).  Any contributions can be 

dropped into front reception, 

If you, or anyone you know, has any suitable items do 

please drop them into school. 

 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 
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IT’S COMING…………………….. 

Our Christmas Market trip this year is to Winchester! 

Winchester Cathedral Christmas Market is recognised as one of the best in Europe.  It is renowned for its bustling atmosphere, 

stunning location and handpicked high quality exhibitors, which attracts visitors from around the world each year who come to shop at 

the pretty wooden chalets, situated within the historic grounds. 

Admission to the Christmas Market is free. 

There is plenty of choice when it comes to food and drink at the Christmas Market.  Traditional mulled wine, bratwurst, mince pies and 

stollen mix with mac and cheese, Yorkshire pudding wraps and much more. 

There is a British Craft Village showcasing jewellers, painters, glass makers and textile artists selling unique gifts and decorations. 

If you fancy a spin there is also Winchester Cathedral ice rink. 

If you want to nip into Winchester itself you will find Winchester Castle where you can visit the Great Hall which houses the Round 

Table of Arthurian legend.  

The Winchester College Treasury house’s a huge collection of art and archaeology including artefacts from Egypt, Greece and Rome as 

well as casts of the Parthenon Frieze and Chinese ceramics from the Tang to Qing dynasties. 

Winchester centre has a fantastic array of shops from individual boutiques to national chains.  There is also an abundance of 

restaurants and cafes. 

The trip will take place on Sunday 8th December 2024 and the cost is £28 per person.  This is a PTA organised trip so please feel free to 
invite family and friends.  For further details please email Mrs Burgess  burgessn@wellandparkacademy.com 
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As we start the new year and students get used to wearing a 

uniform again, we are seeing many of them with rips and 

holes in their tights.  They are then presenting themselves at 

Pastoral asking for a replacement pair.   

Unfortunately this is not something that we can maintain due 

to the cost implications so can we suggest that if your youngster is wearing tights 

to school that they carry a spare pair in their bag. 
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